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2021-22 Season Plan for sanctioned hockey in Alberta 
 
From the onset of the pandemic in March 2020, Hockey Alberta has established COVID-related plans for 
our sport based on the guidance and requirements of the Government of Alberta and Alberta Health 
Services. As those mandates have changed, Hockey Alberta Member organizations across the province 
have worked diligently to adapt and allow participants the opportunity to play our sport. 
 
Within that framework, Hockey Alberta has developed a 2021-2022 Season Plan that outlines the 
minimum standards for Hockey Alberta’s Members to undertake hockey activities this season. 
 
The 2021-2022 Season Plan is enclosed with this Bulletin. The Plan and its appendices, along with other 
announcements and documents pertaining to COVID-19 and hockey in Alberta can be reviewed on the 
Hockey Alberta website: 
 

Hockeyalberta.ca/members/return-hockey/ 
  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 
 
 
 
Hockey Alberta,  
Email: info@hockeyalberta.ca  
Phone: 403-342-6777 
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